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Seniors and Long-Term 
 

 
PO Box 488 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
Canada  B3J 2R8 

 

Licensing Inspection Report ( Semi-Annual Inspection ) 
 

Facility: THE MEADOWS 
 
Address: 

 
 
Date(s) of Inspection: 

 
339 PLEASANT ST. 
YARMOUTH NS, B5A 2K9 
 
March 24, 2022 

 
Requirements resulting from licensing inspection: 
 
1. LTCPR 6.5.2.c 

The licensee shall ensure the following processes are developed and followed: 
labeling of food in refrigerators and discarding of expired food. 

 
2. LTCPR 8.5.4 

The licensee shall ensure medications are accounted for, administered and 
documented in accordance with federal and provincial legislation and 
professional practice standards. 

 
3. LTCPR 8.5.5.c 

The licensee shall ensure there is a process in place for ensuring verbal orders 
are signed by authorized prescribers no later than 72 hours after the verbal 
order was issued, in accordance with legislation. 

 
4. LTCPR 8.5.3 

The licensee shall ensure medications are stored in a secure and appropriate 
manner, accessible only to persons authorized to administer medications. 

 
5. LTCPR 6.4.5 

The licensee shall ensure resident-centred care. 
 
6. LTCPR 8.2.1.j 

The licensee shall ensure policies and procedures that minimize risk to 
residents, staff, volunteers, visitors and the home are developed and followed. 
These include but are not limited to: a wound management policy that aligns 
with these program requirements and the Department of Health and Wellness' 
Wound Management Policy for Nursing Homes and Residential Care Facilities. 

 
7. LTCPR 6.2.11 

The licensee shall ensure resident care protocols, based on current leading 
practices, are developed, implemented, monitored and regularly evaluated with 
particular emphasis on responsive behaviours, skin integrity, poly-pharmacy, 
pain, wound management, infection control, nutrition and daily mouth care. 
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8. LTCPR 12.1.6 
The licensee shall ensure hazardous products that may be harmful to residents 
are secured at all times and are not accessible to residents. They are stored 
and disposed of in accordance with established safety practices/manufacturers' 
recommendations. 
 

9. LTCPR 12.2.2.2.f 
The licensee shall ensure aesthetic, functional and surface integrity of the 
following are maintained: all furnishings, equipment, exposed mechanical and 
electrical systems and components such as, but not limited to, fixtures, trim, 
devices, enclosures and fabrics. 
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